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NEWSLETTER 16 – 06.05.2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The children have already been busy this term and we are looking forward to lots more exciting 

activities in school as the summer term goes on. 

Queen’s Jubilee Parade 
To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee we will be hosting a Jubilee Parade at 2pm on Friday 27th 

May.  Children can come to school dressed in red, white and blue and wear crowns (ideally home made), 

hats or whatever they fancy for our Jubilee Parade.  If you need any help with resources to make a 

crown please speak to your child’s class teacher.  Families are welcome to come and watch the parade 

at 2pm and stay afterwards for a Jubilee Picnic.  Please bring your own picnic and blanket/chairs.  If 

you are not able to attend due to work commitments then please speak to me and I will make 

arrangements for your child/children.  
 

DIARY DATES  

Monday 9th May   The Edwardian Seaside – Partake Theatre Company in school 

Tuesday 24th May   Class photos 

Thursday 26th May   School discos – letter to follow 

Friday 27th May   Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Parade and Picnic 2pm. 

Friday 27th May    Break up for half term 

Monday 6th June   First day back at school after half term 

Thursday 16th June   Oak Class Trip – to be confirmed  

Friday 1st July   Y2 Sleepover 

Tuesday 5th July   Y2 Visit to Carr Hill with Miss Fisher 9-11am. 

Friday 8th July   Willow & Rowan Class – Seaside Trip 

Wednesday 13th July  Year 2’s to visit Carr Hill 9am – 2pm. 

Wednesday 13th July  Class Swaps – children to visit next year’s class. 

Thursday 14th July   Nursery Sports Day 10.30am (for am, pm and 30hrs children) 

Friday 15th July   2pm Sports Day for Oak, Willow and Rowan 

Monday 18th July   Last swim 

Tuesday 19th July   Leavers Assembly – Y2 parents welcome 9am. 

Friday 22nd July   Break up for Summer Holidays 
 

As you can see there is a lot to look forward to.  Fingers crossed for some sunshine! 
 

Kind regards 
 

Mrs Cook 

Head Teacher 
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